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Last Day of Term 2. Students dismissed 
at 2:30pm
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Respect for self, others, learning and environment.

May 19  , 2023

Newsletter

LOST PROPERTY

Please labels your uniform and 
check the lost property 

cupboard for missing items

Did you know…
Did you know that there is only one 
animal in the entire world that cannot 
jump? It is the mighty elephant!

Elephants are the largest land animal in 
the world, thay have a very strong 
sense of family so they live and travel in 
herds.  There are three species of 
elephants and you can tell them apart 
by the shape of their ears.

Both male and female African elephants 
grow tusks, however only male Asian 
elephants can grow them.

Dear Parents and Guardians,

 

We hope this newsletter finds you well and that the term has gotten off to a great 
start! Our year 5/6 students enjoyed their sports afternoon last week, and the year 3/4 
students enjoyed their sports yesterday. It was fantastic to see so many parents 
getting involved and cheering on the students.

We are really impressed with the amount of home reading happening across the 
school. We strongly encourage all students to continue reading at home as this 
continues to have a significant impact on student learning.

This term, we have seen a drop in the attendance rate. This is mainly due to the 
number of illnesses that have been going around. If your child is unwell, please keep 
them home so they can recover. Given the amount of illness, it is extra important that 
if your child is not unwell, they come to school.

A friendly reminder to be extra careful during drop off and pick up times. Please 
ensure you use the crossings provided. When parking please follow the signs, as 
parking illegally can often cause blind spots and issues making it dangerous for 
students.

Parent-Teacher Check-Ins are now well underway. If they haven’t already, your child’s 
teacher will be contacting you to give you a brief update on how your child is 
progressing and their current goals. This is also a great opportunity to ask questions.

We are happy to announce that Ren, our therapy dog in training has graduated puppy 
school, we are so very proud of her! Soon Ren will commence her training to become 
a fully certified therapy dog. Ren is quickly becoming an essential part of our school 
community and our students are reaping in the benefits of having her as part of our 
team. Look out for Ren around the school and as always, please remember not bring 
other dogs into the school grounds.

 

Have a warm and safe weekend.

 

Michael Youngs

Assistant Principal



Mother’s Day Breakfast

On Thursday May 11, 2023 we celebrated the mothers and significant women in our 
community, who play vital roles in the lives of our students. Staff gathered in the gym, early 
in the morning for meal preparation & setting up. When our invitees began arriving, the 
excitement became palpable, children were excited to celebrate the wonderful women in 
their lives. We shared a meal of bacon and egg sandwiches, toast with various spreads and 
tea and coffee. The school community thoroughly enjoyed the event and many parents 
thanked our staff personally for their efforts. Overall the morning was a smashing success. 
Mothers went home with hearts filled with joy and appreciation.
Thank you to all who attended and made this wonderful day possible. In particular, a big 
thank you to Cameron Industrial Commercial Group for their generous monetary donation. 
Thank you!



Mother’s Day Breakfast



Bunnings Sausage Sizzle

On Sunday May 7, Cranbourne Park Primary School held a sausage Sizzle at Bunnings 
Cranbourne to raise funds for library improvements. We had some wonderful helpers who 
cooked sausages and onions, prepped bread, refilled sauce bottles and of course served our 
customers. During the day we managed to raise over two thousand dollars which we have 
used to buy four new couches for the library from BFX furniture. BFX were also kind enough 
to provide us with free delivery. A big thank you to Bunnings Warehouse for giving us the 
opportunity to raise funds for our school.



What’s Happening in Art
Grade 3s, 4s and 5s have enjoyed looking at international artists and have had great fun 
drawing and creating art work inspired by these artists. We are exhibiting pieces of art in the 
Art Room/Library Hallway. If you would like to come and see your children’s artistic flair, pop 
by at the end of the school day to have a look!



What’s Happening in Sport
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Year 6 Leadership Workshop
On Wednesday 10th May we had a fantastic opportunity to attend a leadership workshop at 
Cranbourne Secondary College, accompanied by Mrs Atkinson. 
We were picked up by bus to go to the college at 9:30am and stopped to collect students 
from another local primary school along the way. When we arrived, other schools joined us 
and we made our way to the gym, where we were welcomed by Mrs Pauline Richardson, our 
local member of parliament, and the school’s principal, Mr Caughey.
After that, Dimitri, Lee, Tegan, Agnes, Tania and I were placed into 6 different groups with 
students from the other primary schools. We participated in fun activities, such as badge 
making, team building exercises and a question-and-answer session. The activities were led 
by the college leaders, who did a great job. Afterwards, we enjoyed a delicious morning tea, 
which consisted of cakes, pastries and fruit, and returned to Cranbourne Park at morning 
snack time.
It was a marvellous chance to build our leadership skills and make new friends.
Manya Patel and Tania Patel 



Reminders

8

Remember to read 
with your children 

everyday

Mark your Calendars! 
Friday June 23, 2023

Last Day of Term - 2:30pm dismissal



Community News

Friday Lunch Orders
Are you thinking of having a lunch order on Friday?
There are some simple steps to placing an order:

1. Write your name and class on a lunch order bag or envelope (If order is in an envelope include and extra 20 cents for a lunch order bag)

2. Note down the items you would like to order along with the price per item.

3. Add the prices up and write down the total on the lunch bag or envelope.

4. Put the money in the bag/envelope or pay by Eftpos at the school office

5. Hand your lunch order in at the office when you arrive at school

If you cannot hand it in on Lunch Order day, please hand it in the day before.
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Community News


